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To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: SB 281 Testimony

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal information
you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any personal information contained
in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all
major search engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo.

Dear Legislators,

| just realized that we would not be having this bill or the public hearing if the manufacturers of our wireless devices
could just tell us about the harm that their products could cause, have caused, and will continue to cause if nobody told
us the truth. There’s no shortage of scientific research, books, media coverage, and stories on youtube about survivors
and non-survivors telling it how it is. The most powerful testimony | have heard is from someone who’s no longer with
us, one of many who lost their lives to cancer from their cell phone. His name is Jimmy Gonzalez (1972-2014 RIP). |
wonder if he would still be around for his young family if his cell phone manufacturer told him the truth, the whole
truth. How many more lives will be lost because many of us don’t care enough to seek and share the truth about the
health hazards of wireless radiation? Please watch Jimmy’s testimony
(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DIIOVIdOIA8) and let his story live on to help save lives. Thank you for your
support of this bill.

Sincerely,
Jo Garcia-Cobb



